
 

ALL LVTB ACTIVITIES ARE POSTPONED AND FACILITIES/FIELDS ARE CLOSED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE 
  
Though this is an extremely difficult decision, in light of the increased spread of COVID-19 and 
the importance of social distancing, the LVTB Executive Board is postponing all league and 
team activities.  This was not decided due to any known exposure, but for the health and well-
being of all of our participants, volunteers, staff, and the general community. 
  
Effective immediately, all LVTB activities are currently suspended until at least March 30th.  This 
includes all types of meetings, gatherings, practices, and games for all levels of Lake Villa 
Township Baseball and Softball (in-house, n60, and travel).  To ensure this message is clear, no 
LVTB teams are authorized to meet in any capacity, at any location, until further notice.  Unless 
otherwise instructed, this postponement also includes any Board or Committee meetings, drafts, 
and coaches meetings. 
  
In addition, all LVTB fields and facilities are closed until further notice.  This includes the LVTB 
Complex (fields and cages), and all satellite fields.  We anticipate opening the facilities back up 
for practices and games beginning April 4th.  Any updates will be sent when appropriate. 
  
If you are a coach, your level coordinator will be in contact soon regarding plans for getting 
ready for the season. 
  
LVTB understands the importance of sports and athletic activities for our members' physical, 
mental, and social well-being, and did not take this decision lightly.  Given the updates and 
information received over the last couple of days, we feel that these are the appropriate actions 
for our organization at this time. 
  
When we have any updates or changes to announce, we will do so through email and our social 
media accounts.  There is no need to contact us for an update as we navigate through the next 
couple of weeks.  All updates and decisions made will be announced to all of our members 
promptly.  Please be patient and you will hear from us soon. 
  
LVTB Board Members will continue to closely monitor updates on the pandemic and advised 
public protocols.  We are hoping that we can get through the next couple of weeks and limit any 
major impacts on the Spring season.  If our current timeline holds, there will be no change to our 
plans for game schedules and only limited impact on our preseason practice plans. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and support through these unprecedented times.  We hope to 
see everyone out on the fields as soon as possible. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
LVTB Executive Board 


